

State of Maryland Maryland Institute for Emergency Medical Services Systems

> 653 West Pratt Street Baltimore, Maryland 21201-1536

> > Martin O'Malley Governor

Donald L. DeVries, Jr., Esq. Chairman Emergency Medical Services Board

> Robert R. Bass, MD Executive Director 410-706-5074 FAX 410-706-4768

December 18, 2007

Mr. Eric Albinsson Emergency First Response Training and Quality Management 30151 Tomas Street Rancho Santa Margarita, California 92688-2125

Dear Mr. Albinsson:

MIEMSS is pleased to inform you that the Emergency First Response AED Training Program, CPR & AED, meets COMAR 30.06.05.02 requirements for approval, and is therefore approved for training participants in the Maryland Facility AED Program. The approval is valid for one year and shall be renewed at the end of that period for an additional year without making further application if the training program continues to meet the requirements for approval in compliance with COMAR 30.06.05.02. Should any changes or modifications be made to the Emergency First Response AED Training Program, please contact MIEMSS immediately.

Additionally, please be reminded that facilities participating in the Maryland Facility AED Program are required to complete **annual** scenario-based practice drills or **annual** refresher training in order to be in compliance with COMAR 30.06. A current copy of the AED Program Packet including COMAR 30.06 is enclosed for your information and may also be obtained from the MIEMSS webpage at www.miemss.org/AED.

Thank you for your participation in Maryland Facility AED Program training. Should you have any questions, please contact Lisa Myers, Director of Special Programs at (410) 706-4740.

Yours truly,

Robert R. Bass, M.D., F.A.C.E.P

Enclosure